
Welcome to our August Newsletter

We have been on the move in Corbridge…but not too far. You 

can now find us at 42 Hill Street, just along the road from our 

former location at Croft & Graves Optometrists. 

Our fully refurbished new home means customers can now 

access a ground floor consultation room. 

No. 42 is three doors along from Beech Cottage Dental Surgery 

and across the road from St Andrew’s Church.

And don’t worry, Horace the basset hound, who sits on 

my Corbridge windowsill, has also made the move with me, although he does have a slightly different appearance!

No. 42 provides a dedicated building for the practice and our expanded team.  As well as myself, Maggie is our Ear 

Wax Removal Nurse working at both Corbridge and Whickham. Fay has joined us on reception in Corbridge and we 

also have Daniel answering calls and booking appointments remotely.

 Fay  Daniel

I would like to extend a special thank you to Croft & Graves for their support over the last three-and-a-half years. 

Services will also continue from Whickham Pharmacy and phone numbers remain unchanged:

Corbridge 01434 213 632  Whickham 0191 486 2488. 

If you would like to book an appointment, please do get in touch. For your safety and peace of mind PPE is used 

where appropriate, all of the team have received both COVID vaccines and self-test twice a week. You will also be 
temperature checked and requested to wear a face mask when attending your appointment.




